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Important notice regarding lost/stolen passports

Most countries notify daily the Interpol HQ in Lyon, France, regarding lost or stolen
passports inside their territories. The information goes automatically to the database

available for every border control unit around the world.

Whenever an lIsraeli citizen reports a lost/stolen passport to the Israeli police or to
the local police inside the country he/she visits and the document is later on returned
to him/her or found, he/she must know that the Interpol has already been notified,

therefore it will be listed in the international database of such lost/stolen passports.

Hence, this passport is considered void and can no longer be used in the
future. Furthermore, its use can lead to intensive questioning or intrusive

inquiries by the border police.

In these cases, the citizen bears sole responsibility of issuing a new travel

document at the local or closest Israeli Embassy or Consulate.






